
 

 
 
Rome, 27 February 2006 - Standard & Poor's Ratings Services revised its outlook on Enel S.p.A. to 
negative from stable. At the same time the agency confirmed its ratings on Enel S.p.A.: ‘A+’ on long-
term rating and ‘A-1’ on short-term rating. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


